
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Belvoir Federal Fully Prepared to Serve Members during Government Shutdown 

Woodbridge, VA, October 3, 2013   With the threat and now reality of the government shutting down, Belvoir 

Federal Credit Union continues to offer products and services that can assist members with their financial situations 

during this challenging time. 

Throughout 2013’s sequestration and now government shutdown, Belvoir Federal has been ready to serve members 

with an emergency loan option which allows members to borrow funds at 0% APR for the initial 60 days, facilitate 

skip-a-pays and loan workout programs, as well as offer Financial Coaching to members to help prepare their finances 

for the hardship they might incur.  

“It is unfortunate that a compromise could not be reached before Tuesday as now thousands of people are affected 

every day the government continues to be closed. The adverse consequence from this shutdown can severely affect our 

members. However, we stand strong as an institution and continue to offer our members support with various 

products and services during this problematic time,” stated Patricia Kimmel, Belvoir Federal Credit Union’s 

President/CEO. 

For more information on how Belvoir Federal is able to assist members through the current government shutdown, 

visit www.BelvoirCreditUnion.org/furlough.  

About Belvoir Federal Credit Union  

Belvoir Federal is a member-owned, full-service financial institution that provides the foundation for the financial 

success of our Members. Belvoir Federal, a not-for-profit organization, has served the Fort Belvoir and U.S. Armed 

Forces community since 1946. For more information about Belvoir Federal, please visit www.BelvoirCreditUnion.org. 
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